

Dear Friends and Supporters,

We are excited to share the latest updates on the impactful work being done by The Light of The World Ministries (TLOWM) in Sierra Leone, West Africa. Despite facing challenges, the ministry continues to make a difference in the lives of the local community. Here are a few highlights:

Community Building Project in Gboyama:

One of our TLOWM local churches has undertaken a significant endeavor to build a secondary school in Gboyama. This project aims to provide educational opportunities for the youth in the area. However, there have been some tensions with extremist individuals in the southern part of the country. Regrettably, one of our walls was pushed over by some Muslim community members who were opposed to the gospel being the central part of our education. We kindly request your prayers for peace and improved community relationships in this challenging situation.

Medical Treatment for Children:

We have a commitment to the holistic care of each of our orphans. One of our dear girls suffered a traumatic event and we are working hard to provide love, care, and healing for her. We ask that you would lift her up in your prayers, please. We have also been providing medical treatment for several children with long-term health conditions.

Urgent Need for Support:

To continue our ongoing building projects, TLOWM is in need of generous support from our community of supporters. We require \$10,000 to complete the

girls' dormitory and install a roof on the teacher apartments. Once completed, this infrastructure will allow us to move our girls to our new TLOWM home compound in Foya, eliminating the need for rental expenses in Waterloo. This compound will serve as the future base of our operations, housing our children and providing accommodation for our future missionaries. Your contribution towards this goal will make a significant impact on our mission.

Land Acquisition and Leadership:

We are thrilled to announce that all the necessary paperwork has been successfully submitted, and the land for our new TLOWM home compound in Foya is now officially ours. This is an incredible milestone, and we are grateful for the support that made it possible. As we move forward, we kindly request your continued prayers for Ben and his family, who bear significant leadership responsibilities within the ministry.

Thank you for your unwavering support, prayers, and commitment to the mission of The Light of The World Ministries. Together, we can bring hope, education, and transformation, all through the gospel of Jesus, to the people of Sierra Leone.

Blessings,

Chris Robertson
U.S. Director
The Light of The World Ministries





Tommy, has been receiving treatment for his hearing impairment. We are delighted to report that Tommy is responding well to the treatment and showing signs of improvement. Please join us in praying for the complete restoration of his hearing.